
https://www.nwirp.org/daca/
https://www.facebook.com/NWIRP
https://www.dhs.gov/news/2017/09/05/memorandum-rescission-daca


https://www.uscis.gov/archive/consideration-of-deferred-action-for-childhood-arrivals-daca#guidelines


 How  can  community  members  push  back  against  this  decision?  This  ruling  is  an  urgent  reminder  that  we  need 
 Congress  to  act  and  to  create  a  path  of  citizenship  not  only  for  DACA  recipients  but  for  other  undocumented 
 community members.  We encourage you to visit the  We Are Home campaign  to learn how you can help. 

 If  you  cannot  afford  to  have  a  consultation  with  a  private  immigration  attorney,  please  visit  www.nwirp.org/daca  for 
 resources.  NWIRP  also  offers  free  monthly  DACA  clinics  to  assist  individuals  seeking  to  renew  their  DACA  status. 
 Please visit our website for information. 

 NWIRP offices: Seattle – (206) 587-4009 
 Tacoma (for those detained at the NWDC Only) – (253) 383-0519 

 Tacoma (for non-detained) – (206) 816-3893 
 Yakima Valley (Granger) – (888) 756-3641 

 Wenatchee – (866) 271-2084 
 To schedule a virtual appointment for DACA renewals only, please visit  www.nwirp.org/daca/register/  or 

 call (855) 313-7326 
 For a searchable database of private attorneys, please visit  https://www.ailalawyer.com/ 

https://www.wearehome.us/
http://www.nwirp.org/daca/register/

